
27/06/2021 

Pamela Dawes 
- 25 Madison Way 
Allambie Heights 2100 
p_dawes@live.com.au 

RE: PEX2018/0007 - 1 / 0 Kirkwood Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

I support the changing of land-use of this area from Crown Land to Public Recreation but would 
prefer an Environmental Protection Zone as a corridor between Garigal National Park and 
Manly Dam. 
This is a very important area for wildlife to cross, as we have lost the corridor between 
Narrabeen Lakes and Manly Dam due to the building of the Northern Beaches Hospital.
The fragmenting of areas of bush land has a far-reaching effect on the ability of animals to 
maintain their integrity, so this consolidation will help with their survival.

Regards,
Pamela Dawes 
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